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12th October 2022 
 
 
To the Parents and Carers of Children in Years 3 & 4 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re. Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) Workshop - Tuesday 18th October 8.45-9.15am 

 
We would like to invite you to a Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) workshop for parents and 
carers on Tuesday 18th October.   
 
The workshop will give you an overview of the Multiplication Tables Check tests that are 
compulsory for all Year 4 children in England.  The children will complete the check in June 
2023.  We will also share information about how children from Year 3 will prepare for the 
tests in 2024 and the classroom routines that are already in place to support children’s 
understanding of their times tables.  
 
The workshop will give you an opportunity to complete a test and show you how the children 
will complete it.  Most importantly, it will provide you with ideas on how to support your child 
in learning their times tables up to 12x12. 
 
If you would like to attend the workshop next week, please wait either on the playground 
(Furness Road side) or just outside the main office (Welbeck Road side) straight after drop 
off on Tuesday morning.  A member of the Senior Leadership Team (SLT) will then walk you 
to the KS2 hall where the workshop will take place.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there on Tuesday 18th October.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr R Rasheed 
Assistant Headteacher 
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